

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region IX, Zamboanga Peninsula



SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ZAMBOANGA DEL NORTE

Division Memorandum No. 217 s. 2021

TO:

Public Schools District Supervisors and PICDs

Principals In-Charge of the Districts Elementary/Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

FROM:

MA, LIZA B. TABILON Edd, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT:

END OF SCHOOL YEAR EXTENSION FROM JULY 10, 2021 TO

JULY 16, 2021

DATE:

June 15, 2021

- Enclosed is Memorandum DM-OUCI-2021-209 dated June 9, 2021 approving the request of Regional Director Isabelita M. Borres to avail of a one week extension of classes until July 16, 2021 and to move the end of school year from July 10, 2021 to July 16, 2021 for the reasons herein stated.
- However, there are two (2) options to consider. First, to prefer the previous schedule (July 10, 2021) that is, if the schools' distribution/retrieval of the SLMs as well as the grade computation are done. Second, for schools affected by lockdown, suspension in the distribution and retrieval of SLMs resulting to inability to finish grade computation may opt for July 16, 2021.
- 3. For widest dissemination.

Tel No.: (065) 212-5843 e-mail address: zn.division@deped.gov.ph



Department of Education

UNDERSECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION

MEMORANDUM DM-OUCI-2021-209

TO

ISABELITA BORRES

Regional Director

FROM

DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO

Undersecretary &

Atty. REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO

Undersecretary

SUBJECT

REQUEST TO ALLOW DEPED-REGION IX TO EXTEND THE

END OF SCHOOL YEAR 2020-2021 UNTIL JULY 16, 2021

DATE

09 June 2021

This is in reference to the letter-request of DepEd Region IX addressed to Secretary Leonor Magtolis Briones dated June 2, 2021, requesting for a one-week extension to end the current year in consideration to the Provincial Executive Order mandating the whole Zamboanga Peninsula to revert to Modified Enhanced Community Quarantine (MECQ) from June 1 to 15, 2021.

The Department sees the wisdom of this request as the health and safety of the learners, teachers and non-teaching personnel has always been its utmost consideration, hence the Department expresses no objection on the request to move the End of School Year from July 10, 2021 to July 16, 2021.

For your information and guidance.